Keri O'Brien

From: Brian L. Barroso

Sent: Friday, January 31, 2025 8:20 AM

To: Ronald Ramsingh

Cc: Rod Delostrinos; Todd C. Stoughton; Keri O'Brien
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] As promised

Good morning, All. Commissioner Haskel has asked for the email from CFK reflecting the desire to move forward with
the ILA consideration. Please see below.

Thank you in advance,

Brian L. Barroso

City Manager

City of Key West
1300 White Street
Office: 305-809-3954
Mobile: 305-315-5942

Email: Brian.Barroso@cityofkeywest-fl.gov
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From: Brian L. Barroso

Sent: Wednesday, January 29, 2025 11:36 AM

To: Dr. Jonathan Gueverra <jonathan.gueverra@cfk.edu>; Brittany Snyder <brittany.snyder@cfk.edu>

Cc: Lana Gaspari <lana.gaspari@cfk.edu>; Rod Delostrinos <rdelostrinos@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Todd C. Stoughton
<tstoughton@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Danise Henriquez <danise.henriquez@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Keri O'Brien
<kobrien@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] As promised

Good afternoon and thank you, Dr. Gueverra.

Thank you in advance,

Brian L. Barroso

City Manager

City of Key West

1300 White Street

Office: 305-809-3954

Mobile: 305-315-5942

Email: Brian.Barroso(aicitvofkeywest-fl.gov
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From: Dr. Jonathan Gueverra <jonathan.gueverra@cfk.edu>

Sent: Wednesday, January 29, 2025 11:26 AM

To: Brian L. Barroso <brian.barroso@citvofkeywest-fl.eov>; Brittany Snyder <brittany.snyder@cfk.edu>
Cc: Lana Gaspari <lana.gaspari@cfk.edu>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] As promised

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Thanks for your call today. | want to reiterate that CFK has not removed or attempted to remove its water
monitoring equipment from the City’s property per our commitment at the January 2025 meeting with the
Mayor, Interim City Manager and the City Attorney. CFK remains committed to engaging in activities that
support our students and our community. If the City is ready and willing to continue the work of water
quality monitoring, please send us a draft of the proposed ILA for review so that CFK may review prior to
the elected officials taking a vote on it atit’s next meeting.
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